
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/10/2025 3:44:40 PM

First name: Andrew

Last name: McCullough

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am staunchly in favor of utilizing federal lands for the local use, enjoyment, and beautifucation of

Teton Valley.  Getting more access and amenities in our backyard is an amazing thing that will help the

continued success of Teton Valley.  While I recognize that some have concerns about allowing a private

company to profit from our public land, this is an investment in America and will allow American's more acess to

well maintained public lands.  Teton County, Wyoming is 97% federal land, appropriating 1700 acres out of close

to 5 million acres of conserved land for further recreational development is a literal drop in the bucket and will

increase conservation efforts, not harm them.  This is the exact sort of project needed to bring in trusted stewards

who will be responsible for the maintenance, upkeep, and access is an easy trade off for me. LET US USE OUR

PUBLIC LANDS RESPONSIBLY!! 


